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Hello Everyone,  

Here we are back at school and into the last term of this 

academic year! 

Thank you to the Princess of Wales Royal Regiment 

Band for entertaining us for a second time on Friday 6th 

June.  KS3 enjoyed the performance.  

 

 

What a busy half term holiday we have had. It has been 

all about our Year 11, their last day at school was on 

Friday June 6th followed by their last exam on June 13th 

and then their Prom on June 14th.  

Year 11 Prom 2025 

The Prom was an amazing affair and all the students 

looked fantastic in their finery. Thank you to all the 

staff, parents and the students themselves for all the 

help before, after and during. It was certainly a night to 

remember.  

 

Best wishes to our Class of 2025! Here’s to your next 

Chapter, go out and leave your mark on the World.  

 

 

 

 

 
That’s it for this week.  
 
Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 



 Newsletter   

 Monday 16th June 2025 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Two Boats School 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 Newsletter   

 Monday 16th June 2025 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Two Boats School 

 


